
WELCOME TO THE 
EXPECTATION MEETING FOR 

BARN OWLS CLASS 

The teachers in Robins Class are Mrs. Aston and Mrs. Brett.
Our part-time teaching assistant is Mrs. Marsden.



We expect the children at 
Springfields First School  -

◦ To be respectful and tolerant towards each other

◦ To respect all the adults within school

◦ To behave sensibly

◦ To follow the school rules

◦ To display good manners

◦ To come to school dressed appropriately and with any equipment they may need



Rewards and sanctions
We have high expectations of behaviour at Springfields First 

School.  The behaviour of the children is excellent.

◦ At Springfields, we reward good behaviour, hard work and attainment with team points, stickers 
and certificates in Celebration assembly on Friday.

◦ We have a common behaviour system that runs throughout the school using a traffic light system 

with green cards showing when good behaviour is displayed, amber warning cards and red cards 
when inappropriate behaviour continues.

◦ Sanctions within school vary from moving seats within the class, to missing part of playtime or to 
missing 5 minutes of Golden Time for each red card. Parents may also be invited into school to 

discuss their child’s behaviour.

◦ We also have extra class reward systems so, in Barn Owls, we award raffle tickets which provide 
the chance to be pick out a small prize the prize box on Fridays. We also have the ‘Class Hero’ 

trophy which we award to someone who has shown positive learning attitudes during the week.
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Curriculum
At Springfields First School, we believe that learning should be fun, purposeful 
and challenging. Through our creative curriculum we aim to equip each child 

with the skills that they need for lifelong learning.

Autumn Spring Summer

Cycle 1
2019-2020 Time Travellers Chocolate

Cycle 2
2020-2021

The Romans Going Green





Homework
We try to make homework relevant to the children and endeavour to give them 

a variety of activities that may challenge them with new learning or may 
practise skills already learnt in class.

Reading

◦ Each child will have a set day every week

for changing their reading books. Please could

children bring their reading books and diaries to 

school every day. We expect reading diaries to be

Signed by a parent/carer each week before books are changed.

Our main homework day will be Friday and it will be sent out using Microsoft Teams.

Children should receive:

◦ A piece of homework related to the topic that we are learning about.

◦ Spellings will be ongoing and set at half-termly intervals.

◦ Fluency maths facts will also be ongoing and set at half-termly intervals.

A little and often is the most effective way to 

learn Spellings and Maths facts, and let’s not 

forget…to develop reading skills.



Additional information
◦ PE days are Thursday and Friday please ensure that children come dressed in the 

appropriate school PE kit on these days. (No non-uniform sports wear please).

◦ Please provide a red hoodie and black tracksuit bottoms for your child to wear  - where 

possible we will go outside for games lessons. Hair should be tied back and no jewellery 

should be worn.

◦ Please ensure that if home-time arrangements are different to normal that you let 

school know in writing or by phone.

◦ Please encourage your child to take more responsibility for their school equipment now 

that they are KS2 (Juniors) – PE kits, homework, looking after school uniform etc. This 

independence will really benefit your child when they go to middle school.



Thank you for attending this meeting.

◦Any questions? 

◦Please contact us on 

barnowls@springfields-first.staffs.sch.uk

mailto:barnowls@springfields-first.staffs.sch.uk

